
16 August 2013 

The Hotel Corporation plc (“HCP”) 

Statement re Share Price Movement 
 
  
The Directors of Hotel Corporation PLC note the recent movement in the Company's share price and 

confirm that they are not aware of any reason for such a movement. 

 
Enquiries:  
 
The Hotel Corporation plc     01624 626586  
Derek Short / David Craine 

 
Shore Capital and Corporate Limited    020 7408 4090  
Anita Ghanekar / Toby Gibbs  
  

 
 


